5 Things You Should Know If You
MISSED A COURT HEARING

i

Do not give up! If you received a deportation
order for missing a hearing, you can ask the
judge to rescind the deportation order and
reopen your case.

You should find a lawyer that can help you
submit a petition as soon as possible.

It is important to start NOW. The process will
take time and you are more likely to reopen
your case if you submit the petition before 180
days — or 6 months - of the missed hearing.

If you are not sure if you have a deportation
order, you can check the status of your case by
calling 1-800-898-7180.

Visit help.asylumadvocacy.org for more
information.
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